
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR
DRINKING WATER 

MONITORING REQUIREMENTS NOT MET FOR 
JEFFERSON COMMUNITIES WATER SYSTEM

PWS ID # 1330748 

Our water system recently violated a drinking water standard.  Although this incident was 
not an emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what 
we did to correct the situation. 

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular 
basis.  Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking 
water meets health standards.  During February 2025, our water system failed to collect 
total coliform samples as required and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of your 
drinking water during that time. 
 
Total coliform bacteria are generally not harmful themselves.  Coliforms are bacteria 
which are naturally present in the environment and are used as an indicator that other, 
potentially harmful bacteria may be present.
 
What should I do?  
There is nothing you need to do.  You may continue to drink the water. 
 
No adverse health effects are believed to have resulted from this failure to collect the 
required total coliform samples.   

What is being done? 
We have since collected the required monthly samples for March 2025.  None of the 
samples tested positive for total coliform bacteria.  This matter is now considered 
resolved.   
 
For more information, please contact [Name] at [Phone number] or [Address].
 
Please share this information with other people who drink this water, especially those 
who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, 
nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a 
public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 
 
This notice is being sent to you by Jefferson Communities Water System.  
State Water System ID#: 1330748
Date distributed: [Date] 


